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Being a USA Navy veteran, I strongly oppose HB 2995. I believe financial support by 

the US government or Oregon tax payers should only go to the living that have 

served honorably during their own life time. This so called investigation of reparations 

is along the same principles that Later Day Saints believe they can pray their 

ancestors into heaven. What souls have past have past. The Indian tribes of Oregon 

should be treated more than other migrant groups, but again I believe one earns self 

respect and income on merit and not a SPECIAL people group. Again I strongly 

oppose HB 2995. 


